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Changes in the senior management 
of MBN GmbH – PROLED

Dear Customers and Business Partners,

For more than 30 years we have steered the fortunes of MBN GmbH – PROLED and have served on the manage-
ment board. However, we are now retiring from our executive duties at MBN GmbH - PROLED at the beginning 
of March and will assume the role of shareholders as part of the management of the PROLED GROUP (expansion 
and strategy).

The company, the employees, customers and business partners have always been our top priority.

We thank you for the years, or often several decades, of cooperation, the trust you have placed in us and for your 
comments, praise and suggestions. We hope you will stay in contact with PROLED and the PROLED employees.

Peter Gawlik is a specialist in the lighting sector, and will take up his duties as the new Managing Director of 
MBN GmbH - PROLED from the beginning of March. With Peter Gawlik (formerly at Flos Germany and ERCO) 
PROLED has gained a true professional who will be delighted to assist you with your lighting projects.

Although 2020 was an extremely tough year for us all, we managed guarantee stable prices, very high delivery 
capacities and excellent service. But that doesn’t mean we’re taking things easy; we strive every day to improve 
our products and services.
 
The past decades have been challenging, and we have enjoyed them. Stay healthy, and we extend our sincere 
thanks!

For non-operational issues, you can of course still reach us via our normal contact details.

Best regards

Bernd Menrad Isabela Ladwig
Managing Director / CEO COO

Friedberg, February 2021




